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This week Year 1 took part in a gymnastics 
tournament at Jo Richardson Secondary School. Well 
done to all the children who participated. 

On Monday 9th May, the school celebrated Pentecost in 
two assemblies led by Rev. Christine Chambers. The 
whole school attended the assemblies (including the 
Nursery) who watched and listened with great interest 
and wonder. The children made ‘flaming’ headwear to 
represent the ‘flame’ of the Holy Spirit. Kim, Remel and 
Taiya from year 1, as well as Jennifer, Alesha and Ayo 
from year 5 wrote inspiring and thoughtful prayers. The 
Year 5 children performed a ‘flash mob’ skit to help 
illustrate the story of the Holy Spirit spreading among 
the disciples. We had a wonderful Pentecost 
celebration. 
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Friday 27th May will be Big Board Game day in aid of 
NSPCC. KS2 children can take part in a homemade board 
game competition with Amazon vouchers as prizes. 
There will also be a non-uniform day (£1 donation) and 
children can bring a board game in to play in class on 
that day. 

Chris Harrison - Headteacher 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following children who have 

been mentioned in our Golden Book this week:- 

Eagles Class – The whole class 

Hawks Class – Ryan Kiola 

Merlins Class  – Oisamoje Ereoah 

Herons Class – Ryan Wallis 

Jays Class – Muaj Rashid 

Kingfishers Class  – Abigail Jacobs 

Magpies Class – Cordell Muir 

Sandpipers Class – Elishah Mintah Adarkwah 

Ravens Class – Mariyam Abdallah 

Woodpeckers – Yamani Weekes + Chelsea Chukwu 

Swans Class – Precious Lawrence 

Puffins Class – Iwinosa Obadigie  

Starlings Class – Daniel Ajai + Maya Mohamed 

Wrens Class – Nifemi Fagbemi 

Sparrows Class – Sakina Arij + Nathan Osei-Tutu 

Owls Class – Antwaan Mullings + Toffy Dan-Musa 

Robins Class –Aarib Butt + Jahrell Daniels 

Doves Class – Joshua Olagunju 

Year 4 Jays Assembly 
 

On Thursday the 12th May, the Jays class’ mind-
blowing assembly took place. It was about how 
sound transmits into our ears and how we hear 
sounds all around us. They also discussed how being 
deaf is not a barrier to becoming a successful 
musician. The audience’s reaction was 
overwhelming; they loved it! Also they now 
understand how our ears work. Miss Thomas (one of 
the Deputy Heads) said it was ‘fabulous!’ Well done 
Jays team and well done to the class reporters 
Princess and Dajuan 
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